
 

15th September 2023 
 
Dear Parents/Carers           
 

Peter Pan  
At The Stockport Plaza Theatre  
Thursday 14th December 2023 

 
We are delighted to inform you that we have booked tickets for KS2 pupils to go to the 
performance of Peter Pan at The Stockport Plaza Theatre in Stockport on Thursday 14th 
December 2023.  The performance is at 2.30pm.  The children will have an early lunch at 
school and be transported by coach to Stockport in time for the performance.   The coach will 
leave the venue at approximately 5.00pm arriving back at school by 6.30/7.00pm.   
 
The children will need to wear full school uniform and can bring a packet of sweets for the 
performance.    
 
The cost of the trip including transport is £20.50.  This has been added to ParentPay and we 
ask that payments are made before Friday 13th October 2023.  Please remember to tick the 
consent box on ParentPay too.  If payment is not received by 9.00am on the 13th October, a 
ticket will not be purchased for your child.  
 
We are relying on your kind contributions towards this trip, should not enough donations be 
received, we reserve the right to cancel the trip and refund monies.  
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
 
Mrs Maskell  
Headteacher  


